
Participation in the campaign for planting seedlings 

 

In the park named after Martbek Mamraev (Microdistrict "Vostok-5") on April 

23, an event was held to plant seedlings of trees, dedicated to Earth Day and 

International Forest Day. The campaign has been held on a traditional basis for 

more than 10 years at the initiative of the Department of Natural Resources and 

Environmental Management of the Karaganda region. From the Department of 

Technology and Communication Systems, students of the RET-20-1, RET-20-2 

and RET-21-2 groups and their curators took part: Belik G.A., Zhumanbetova 

M.A., Gavrilova M.A. 

 

 

 



 

 


